\ The University of Fiji

Celebrating 15 Years

Important Message to Students

The University of Fiji is setting up computer labs in various
locations for students who have advised their Schools that
they are facing internet connectivity problems.

The locations are:

. Tavua (16 Kavika Street)
. Lautoka (Marine Drive)
. Sigatoka (Vesi Lane and Nayawa)

The labs will be open from Tuesday, May 26, 2020, from 9 a.m.
to 4 p.m. from Monday to Friday. Students would need to
contact the Security personnel to book their times in the labs
according to their lecture timetables. The contacts are:

o Lautoka- 8916209

o Nayawa, Sigatoka- 8916152
. Vesi Lane, Sigatoka- 8916170
o Tavua- 8916150

For further information, please contact the University on
6640600 (Saweni) and 3373614 (Suva).

You can also email info@unifiji.ac.fj or call on 8023678.
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